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1. Overall Description:
TSG SA would like to thank the ETSI Director General for forwarding the letter from EENA on "Lack of Voice over LTE (VoLTE) interoperability prevents people from calling emergency services".
The TSG chairs and TSG SA has discussed the letter and identified, that this problem is not directly caused by errors in the specifications but more a device and interoperability issue. Therefore, it is proposed that GSMA is the most appropriate body takesing the lead on this issue and come up with potential requirements for changes to thecoordinates with 3GPP specifications, if necessary.
Informal checks showed, that GSMA has already started to work on this issue.

2. Actions:
none

3. Date of Next TSG-SA Meetings:
3GPP SA#98E				13 - 19 December 2022			e-meeting

